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 ::  OUR MISSION

We are devoted to 

providing premier senior 

residential living and 

community outreach 

services. Through our 

faith-based values, 

we affirm the integrity 

of each person and 

encourage them on 

their journey of aging.

Lighting the way  

for senior care. 

Lumen Lane Memory Care Neighborhood 
Thriving a Year after Expansion 

It has been one year since the newly renovated and expanded 

Lumen Lane Neighborhood officially opened. With additional 

space, the residents now have designated rooms for activities 

and dining, eliminating the kind of confusion that can come 

from not knowing whether they are doing an activity or eating 

a meal. The space itself is well-lit and calming with neutral 

blue tones and high-grade flooring. The sensory room is 

actively used with different sensory activities in every corner, 

including a 100-gallon saltwater fish tank.

“When we chose the design of the new area, we were very 

purposeful with every design decision. Down to the kind of 

chairs and color of plates they would eat off of. Each part was thoughtfully discussed and 

researched on best practices for memory care individuals and I was so happy with how 

everything turned out,” said Breanne Cavileer, executive director. “The plan was always to 

bring that same look and feel of the calming blue walls and wood panel flooring throughout 

the rest of the building gradually.” 

One year later and Breanne and her team have already completed the renovation of the first 

floor Lumen Lane hallway and have begun updating the first floor of the assisted living side. 

“There is a night-and-day difference of the Lumen Lane hallway. It feels more bright 

and cheery. I had a resident tell me that the artwork brought her joy and I can see every 

day residents stop to utilize one of the life stations and feel that sense of familiarity and 

productivity. I’m really proud of the space we created for them and so excited to see the 

updates brought to the rest of the building as well,” said Anne Messer, director of life 

enrichment.

Breanne said it has been an exciting journey to raise the funds and support needed for the 

project. She added, “Our residents and staff are loving it.”

View photos on page 3



Gala on page 4 and stay tuned for more information. 

We cannot wait to celebrate with you together again.

Our staff remains vigilant in the fight against the 

pandemic. We hope that the virus and its variants 

are truly tapering off as the numbers indicate and 

that even more positive change can come out of 2022. 

Thanks for hanging in there with us. Life with a 

community like this is a blessing.  

Breanne Cavileer, LNHA, CDP

executive director
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Sharing Hope, 
Spreading Light and 
Embracing Change

Dear Friends,

We’ve been embracing the theme of sharing hope, 

spreading light and embracing change this year. When 

we completed the renovation and expansion of the 

Lumen Lane Memory Care Neighborhood last May, 

residents whose rooms aren’t in Lumen Lane were 

jealous! They loved the bright, calming and modern 

atmosphere of the area and I’ve been so eager to bring 

that same look and feel throughout the rest of the 

building.

Already in 2022, we’ve completed updating the first 

floor Lumen Lane hallway and have begun the updates 

in the assisted living side of the building. It has been 

so rejuvenating to see the fresh paint, new flooring, 

updated lighting, artwork and more. I know our 

residents are loving the change of scenery and fresh look.

We are embracing the much-needed facility updates 

while maintaining who we are at our core:

We are devoted to providing premier senior residential 

living and community outreach services. Through 

our faith-based values, we affirm the integrity of each 

person and encourage them on their journey of aging.

Our core will always remain our residents. In every 

decision, residents and their quality of life are our focus. 

You, our community of supporters help us fulfill our 

mission each and every day. That is why we are thrilled 

to share that our annual fundraising event will be back 

in person this year! Read more about our Light the Way 

a note from the  
executive director
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Life stations were installed that 

include an office-themed area, a 

laundry station and a nursery  

station to help residents feel a  

sense of normalcy and familiarity. 

Calming and bright artwork were 

installed down the hallway. 

lumen lane expansion photos continued from page 1

These before and after photos show the major changes that have taken place: wallpaper was removed, holes patched, new trim installed and walls 

painted with a calming blue (kudos to the LOHV maintenance team for outstanding work on the walls); carpeting was removed and updated 

with high-grade flooring; updated room number plaques that include the name and photo of each resident were added; and, new shadow boxes 

designed for each resident’s love and interests were added. Still to come are updated lighting fixtures to brighten up the hallways even more.

before after
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Light the Way Gala to Celebrate the 
Mission and Ministry of the Villa

After two years of 

virtual event fun, we 

are officially back to 

celebrating together this 

year! Save the date for 

Friday, August 26 from 

6 to 9:30 p.m. for the 

first annual Light the 

Way Gala.

The Light the Way Gala is our 

new annual fundraising event 

where we celebrate the mission 

and ministry of the work at 

Light of Hearts Villa and raise 

funds to support the Sister 

Helen T. Scasny, SC Benevolent 

Fund. This fund is crucial to 

our ministry as it supports 

residents who have outlived 

their financial resources.

The Light the Way Gala 

will be held in a COVID-

safe environment that is 

fully outdoors under a large 

tent. This special event will 

include a plated dinner, open 

bar, auction items, raffles, 

presentation of special awards 

and more. There will also be a 

rare bourbon raffle featuring 

hard-to-find bourbons from 

around the world.

Don’t miss the first annual 

Light the Way Gala on the 

beautiful grounds of Saint 

Monica Church, just 10 

minutes from Light of Hearts 

Villa. Invitations and details 

will be mailed soon —  

stay tuned. 

WHY THIS FUNDRAISER  
IS SO IMPORTANT:  
MEDICAID SHORTFALL  
IN 2021: $795,915 

Benevolent care is defined as 

the forgiveness or discounting 

of monthly fees for a resident’s 

apartment and services 

who have income that is not 

sufficient to cover the monthly 

fees, who have exhausted 

their assets/funds through 

no fault nor deliberate act to 

cause their inability to pay, 

and meet the approval criteria 

for benevolent care. 

The Medicaid program is 

funded by state and federal 

governments. In many states, 

including Ohio, Medicaid 

payments are not sufficient 

to cover the costs of treating 

Medicaid beneficiaries, like 

some of our residents. In 

2021, our Medicaid shortfall 

was $795,915. Meaning, if all 

residents were private pay 

residents like most corporate 

for-profit care facilities, that 

is the amount of additional 

income we would see on  

our books. 

Because of our faith-based 

mission, we prioritize 

providing this kind of 

benevolent care to those in 

need. The Sister Helen T. 

Scasny, SC Benevolent Fund 

is fully funded by grants, 

foundations and individual 

donations who help us make  

up this shortfall. It simply 

would not be possible without 

the help of our community. 



NOW ACCEPTING IN-KIND SPONSORSHIPS

In-kind sponsors will be listed on the event website, event program and listed on the running  

slideshow at the event. In-kind donations are what make the auction/raffle portion of the event a 

success. Please consider contributing any of the items below.

• �GIFT CARD SPONSOR | Donate any gift card, ticket or certificate that could be used as a fundraising  

incentive/prize ($25 minimum value)

• �WINE SPONSOR | Donate a bottle of wine at a minimum value of $20 for the wine pull 

• �RAFFLE SPONSOR | Donate any unique and fun item to be used as a fundraising incentive/prize  

(must be in new condition)

• �BASKET SPONSOR | Donate any unique and fun basket to be used as a fundraising incentive/prize

Visit lightofheartsvilla.org for more information or contact Director of Development &  

Communications Amy Huntley at 440.232.1991 ext. 524 or amy.huntley@lightofheartsvilla.org. 
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Save the Date

Light the Way Gala 
 

Friday, August 26 
  

Outdoor and In-Person 
6 to 9:30 p.m. 

Saint Monica Church 

13623 Rockside Rd. Garfield Heights, Ohio 44125
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There’s something in the water at Light of 

Hearts Villa. That’s the belief that Robert 

Bonomo expressed after his mother Elena 

turned 102 on March 22. Elena has been 

a resident since February 2015, when 

she was just about to turn 95. She stays 

involved by participating in activities and 

visiting with other residents.

Part of the core of Light of Hearts Villa 

is to truly see each individual person for 

who they are, respect their history and 

provide premier care. “Each one of our 

residents has a story to share, a whole life 

lived. It’s so important to recognize that 

and honor their lives as best we can,” said 

Breanne Cavileer, executive director.

This is one of the reasons that “Birthday 

Bash” celebrations are held each month. “We celebrate every resident whose 

birthday is in that month and for special milestone birthdays, we have the mayor 

come in and read a proclamation and present a certificate of congratulations. 

It really makes each resident feel special and celebrated,” said Anne Messer, 

director of life enrichment.

FEELING GOOD AT 102
In March, the Light of Hearts Villa community celebrated the birthday of Elena 

and her 102 years of history. Elena was born on March 22, 1920, in Ponza, Italy, 

and immigrated to the United States when she was a teenager. Growing up, she 

learned how to sew and worked as a high-end dressmaker in New York City’s 

Be a  
Birthday  
Bash Backer
Birthday Bashes are held each 
month to celebrate those 
residents who have a birthday 
in that month. The Birthday 
Bashes include special treats 
and drinks for residents, 
decorative party gear and live 
entertainment.

If you would like to help offset 
the costs of each Birthday 
Bash and join us for the 
celebration, we are seeking 
$300 to $500 level sponsors. 

To sponsor a Birthday Bash or to 

learn more, please contact Amy 

Huntley, director of development 

and communications, at 

440.232.1991 ext. 524 or amy.

huntley@lightofheartsvilla.org.

resident spotlight ::

Elena Bonomo Celebrates 102  
Years at Monthly Birthday Bash

Elena with Bedford Mayor Stan Koci,  

who presented her with a proclamation 

from the city congratulating her on 

turning 102.

Garment District. She had a 40-year career in the garment industry as a professional seamstress.  

She met her future husband Angelo Bonomo in New York and they were married on October 31,  

1948 at Our Lady of the Pity Church. He owned a pizzeria where Elena also helped out.

She took an active role in her son Robert’s education and taught herself to read, write and speak 

English in the process. Robert eventually went to medical school and became a doctor. When 

 Angelo’s health began to decline in retirement, the couple moved to Cleveland to be closer to their son. 

Angelo passed away in 2014 at the age of 100 and Elena moved to Light of Hearts Villa not long after.

When asked about living at Light of Hearts Villa, Elena said, “I love warm afternoons on the pretty 

patio and activities like coloring and puzzles. Everyone is very friendly and kind.” 
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MEETING THE NEEDS OF TOMORROW ::   

Light the Way Legacy Society

With the Light the Way Legacy Society, you make provisions today that will meet the needs of tomorrow for our residents. 
The Light the Way Legacy Society is a special group of supporters who have chosen to make a lasting commitment to Light 
of Hearts Villa and its residents through a variety of estate-planning tools, including a bequest in a will or trust, charitable 
gift annuities, charitable remainder trusts, IRA designates, gifts of life insurance and much more.

Light of Hearts Villa honors the Light the Way Legacy Society members by listing their names on a special plaque, on our website 
and in this Villa Voices newsletter. In all instances, we honor the wishes of those members who want to remain anonymous. 

Current Light the Way Legacy Society members:

• Phyllis Barone
• Stanley Caplinsky
• Victor and Roberta DeMarco
• Elizabeth Hickle
• Russell Robert Konst
• Garay Simon

Frequently Asked Questions

HOW DO YOU BECOME A LIGHT THE WAY LEGACY 
SOCIETY MEMBER?
By naming Light of Hearts Villa as a beneficiary in your 
estate plan or establishing a Charitable Gift Annuity (CGA) 
with Light of Hearts Villa:

Bequests — You make a gift from your estate to Light 
of Hearts Villa. Your estate may claim a tax deduction 
for the full amount of your charitable bequest.

Charitable Gift Annuities — A charitable gift annuity 
with Light of Hearts Villa is a gift that gives back. It 
can provide you and/or another beneficiary with stable 
income for life. You may also receive an immediate 
income tax deduction.

Charitable trusts — You designate in your will that a 
certain amount of money or property will be transferred 
to Light of Hearts Villa. Your estate receives a 
charitable deduction for the full, fair market value of 
your gift.

Life insurance — You make a gift of life insurance to 
Light of Hearts Villa. You may find you no longer need the 
financial protection of existing life insurance policies. By 
making Light of Hearts Villa a beneficiary of all or part 
of your policy would capitalize a new fund at the time of 
your death, and your estate would receive a charitable 
deduction based on the policy’s current value.

Retirement assets — You name Light of Hearts Villa 
as the beneficiary of all or part of your retirement plan 
assets upon your death. Your estate avoids paying large 
income and estate tax bills.

HOW ARE YOU ADDED TO THE LIST?
By contacting Director of Development & Communication 
Amy Huntley at 440.232.1991 ext. 524 or amy.huntley@
lightofheartsvilla.org or by completing an Estate Provision 
Intention form found on lightofheartsvilla.org and 
returning it to Light of Hearts Villa. 

WHAT BENEFITS DO YOU RECEIVE AS A LEGACY 
SOCIETY MEMBER?
If you agree, your name will be published in newsletters 
and other publications; you will receive invitations to Light 
of Hearts Villa events; and, a sense of well-being knowing 
you are supporting your community forever.

If you have already named Light of Hearts Villa as a 
beneficiary in your personal planning or to become a 
member of the Light the Way Legacy Society, please 
contact Amy Huntley by calling 440.232.1991 ext. 524  
or email amy.huntley@lightofheartsvilla.org.

We encourage you to consult with an estate  
planning professional or financial advisor to  

evaluate tax and financing planning strategies.

The proper beneficiary designation is:

Light of Hearts Villa 
283 Union St. 

Bedford, OH 44146

Tax ID Number: 34-1619270
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Bruce Stewart 
Receives Making 
God’s Love Visible 
Mission Award
The Making God’s Love Visible Award is the 

highest honor given to a member of the staff who is 

nominated by their peers. The recipient strives, in 

the words of St. Vincent de Paul, to “make God’s love 

visible” with their life.

Bruce Stewart has been part of the dietary team for 

more than 15 years and is described by coworkers as 

humble, hard-working, kind, calm, compassionate, 

driven, diligent, focused and a gentle presence.

Q: �How did you feel when you learned you were the 

recipient of the award this year?

A: �I was really surprised because I didn’t see it coming. 

I was also very grateful and excited to be recognized 

by the rest of our staff. We have such outstanding 

people working here, it could have gone to anyone 

so I felt very appreciated. It’s an honor.

Q: �What is your favorite part about working at Light 

of Hearts Villa and why?

A: �My favorite part about working here is being 

surrounded by such amazing people and being 

able to bring smiles and joy to the residents. I  

truly enjoy helping and serving anyway that I can.

Q: �Are there any special gifts or blessings you have 

learned from the residents here over your 15 

years? 

A: �One special gift would be the gift of gratitude and 

learning to take nothing for granted. I’ve learned 

to appreciate every moment even in times of 

challenge and change. 

Bruce was presented with the award plaque at the 

annual Missioning In-Service event in January, 

which is held to recognize the Villa’s dedicated staff 

and volunteers. The event includes the “anointing 

of hands,” an ancient rite recognizing those with 

special roles in the community. The words of 

anointing are: “May this oil of gladness strengthen 

and sustain you as you make God’s love visible.”  

“Bruce is reliable, efficient and friendly. He quite 

literally cleaned the floor of the activity center 

the morning of the in-service with no idea that he 

would be the one we were going to honor. He emits 

such a humble, kind and gentle presence and I was 

honored to present him this award.” said Breanne 

Cavileer, executive director. 

“�Bruce is one of those team members 

we feel blessed to have each and 

every day.”   —Breanne Cavileer
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Recurring Giving: Automatic Monthly Donations
FINANCIAL EFFECT IS SPREAD ACROSS THE YEAR WHILE INCREASING OVERALL IMPACT

Monthly giving is a simple but effective way to increase 
your overall impact through a planned, recurring donation. 
Much like paying any household expense automatically, 
you can easily set up a monthly donation to Light of Hearts 
Villa through our secure donation page.

A monthly recurring donation allows you to spread the 
financial impact of giving across the entire year, reducing the 
immediate financial effect. You end up contributing more on 
an annual basis, but the distribution of payments across the 
year makes the commitment more manageable.

For example, you may donate $100 per year to support the 
residents here at Light of Hearts Villa. Or maybe, like many 
of us, you want to give more but writing that $100 check just 
isn’t feasible for you right now. But maybe a $10 gift is… 

So on and so on…. 

This kind of annual giving will elevate our fundraising to help 
us provide even more important support to our residents in 
need and as residents continue to live longer, more of them 
are outgrowing their financial resources. Our Sister Helen T. 
Scasny, SC Benevolent Fund is needed more now than it ever 
has been before.

Your monthly donation—combined with the generosity 
of many donors just like you—gives us one more way to 
responsibly budget and plan our Benevolent Fund giving 
around more predictable revenue; a plus as we continue to 
navigate the hardships brought on by the pandemic.   

“I decided to give to Light of Hearts Villa 

because of my passion for senior care 

and knowing the importance of good 

quality care, and I see that in Light of 

Hearts Villa. Making my gift a monthly 

one allowed me to budget properly. I 

understand every month that is the set 

amount for my giving and I can just 

manage my giving so much easier. I felt 

like when I was just giving occasionally, 

I would find other things to spend my 

money on that really weren’t serving me 

in ways I was desiring. Giving monthly 

makes a difference and I know that.”

				    — Monthly donor 

$10
increases your 
impact over a  
year to $120

$20
increases your 
impact over a  
year to $240

$30
increases your 
impact over a  
year to $360

To start a monthly recurring gift to Light of Hearts Villa, please go to www.lightofheartsvilla.org, click the Donate Now tab, and 
click the option that reads “make this a recurring gift” or reach out to Director of Development & Communications Amy Huntley  
at 440.232.1991 ext. 524 or amy.huntley@lightofheartsvilla.org.



caregiver spotlights ::

What It Means to Caregivers  
to Work at Light of Hearts Villa

Light of Hearts Villa has the honor of employing many dedicated and caring 

individuals. We asked a few of our team members to tell us more about 

themselves and what it means to them to work for Light of Hearts Villa.

KATHY ORCHARD
Life Enrichment Activities Assistant

Before Light of Hearts Villa was a senior living community, 

it was an all-girls Catholic high school known as Lumen 

Cordium High School. Kathy is a proud 1982 graduate!

Kathy said what she appreciates most is working directly 

with residents each and every day, making their days more 

enjoyable and carefree. “I get to teach, guide or console and 

pray with them, depending on their day. I am here to put a 

smile on their faces,” said Kathy.

Kathy has been at the Villa for nearly two years and has 

led multiple activities for residents. She said their favorites 

appear to be bingo, live entertainment, field trips in the van 

and hanging out on the patio.

In her spare time, Kathy likes to travel to tropical locations, 

enjoys secondhand shopping and garage sales, planning 

parties and events for family and friends, and collecting 

decorative flamingos.

“�What I love most about the Villa is that the staff here is so friendly and helpful, 

it’s a very clean facility and we have many options each day for the residents 

to participate in.”   — Kathy

10



“�I just love interacting with our visitors, our 

residents, our team members. Everyone is kind, 

respectful, understanding and so very loving.  

How everyone interacts with each other says a 

lot about this organization, truly.”  — Sharon

SHARON WILSON
Front Desk Receptionist

Sharon is a staple at Light of Hearts Villa as the friendly 

voice heard on the phone or her welcoming spirit she offers 

to all who enter. Sharon started at Light of Hearts Villa more 

than a year ago and said what she appreciates the most is 

“the welcoming atmosphere.”

In addition to taking care of all things front-desk related at 

the Villa, Sharon enjoys planting flowers, doing yard work 

and spending quality time with her dog TJ.

DONNA PENDLETON
Caregiver, Wellness Team

Through more than nine years of service to the Light of 

Hearts Villa mission as a resident caregiver, Donna Pendleton 

said she is “committed daily to be the best I can for each 

resident I serve.” In that time, Donna has formed special 

relationships with many of the residents she cares for. 

Being a resident caregiver, especially amidst the times of the 

pandemic, Donna was no exception to the level of burnout 

people in the health care world were feeling. “Burnout is a 

natural occurrence, but when we keep working as a team in a 

good flow, it reduces the fatigue, which is why I’m grateful to 

be a part of this team.”

Donna finds balance in her life outside of work by attending 

church frequently, prayer and spending time with her 

husband and children.

“�There are so many residents, alive and passed on, who are attached to my spirit. 

I have so many memories and continue to make more. Some of my favorites are 

when I dance and act silly with a resident and they laugh and join in. Always 

such special bonding moments.”   — Donna

1111
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LEAVING A LEGACY AT LIGHT OF HEARTS VILLA ::   

Naming Opportunities & Art Sponsors

As a building ages, facility upgrades are expected.  
With our building coming up on its 60th year of 
existence, we’ve begun the much-needed updates below 
to keep our facility feeling new, bright and welcoming.

• �Updating the flooring to a higher grade, easier to  
clean linoleum flooring.

• �Updating lighting fixtures to brighten up the hallways.

• �Beautiful art pieces specifically hand-picked for  
each hallway.

• �Updating the signage around our community to  
match our branding and look and feel. 

Because Light of Hearts Villa is a nonprofit, 501c3 
charitable organization, there are many ways to leave a 
lasting legacy and help us keep our campus beautiful for 
years and years to come. There are even opportunities 
to recognize yourself, your family, a loved one or your 
organization.

There are several locations around the Villa that have 
been identified as naming opportunities as well as 
beautiful art pieces you can choose to sponsor. You may 
honor a loved one, a friend or a religious person who has 
made a difference in your life. You may take advantage 
of these opportunities through an outright gift or even a 
gift that is pledged over five years.

All naming sites will be acknowledged with a special 
plaque outside of the sponsored room or under the 
special piece of art you choose. The legacy you choose 
will last forever in the Light of Hearts Villa community. 
Your sponsorship of a naming opportunity will directly 
help us update our facility with flooring, fresh paint, 
lighting, signage and so much more. Our staff at Light of 
Hearts Villa will happily guide you in selecting a location 
for meaningful visual recognition that will both inspire 
other donors while leaving a lasting legacy.

Art Sponsor Naming Opportunities
Each piece of artwork around our building as we continue 
these upgrades are specifically hand-picked for each area 
to bring joy, light and calming feelings to our residents and 
team members. 

Each piece of art is available to be sponsored for $500 
and you can choose what the naming plaque will say for 
that piece of art you choose. It can be dedicated to a team 
member, in honor or in memory of a loved one or simply a 
quote you find meaningful. 

We know not everyone is able to leave a naming legacy 
of thousands of dollars. This is an affordable legacy 
opportunity that will not only help offset the costs of some 
of these beautiful upgrades, but will leave a permanent 
naming opportunity for you and your loved ones. 
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Lumen Lane Memory Care Naming Sites
First Floor:  
New Activity Room | COMMITTED
Existing Upgraded Dining Space | $50,000

Second Floor:  
New Activity Room | $50,000
New Dining Space | $50,000

Updated Patio & Garden Area | COMMITTED

Ground Floor Naming Sites
Dining Hall | $40,000
Private Dining Room | $25,000
Grand Parlor | $25,000
Salon | $10,000
Therapy Room | $25,000
Scenic Outdoor Patio | COMMITTED

First Floor Naming Sites
Gymnasium Activity Center  | $100,000
Activity Center Conference Room | $20,000
Multi-Purpose Educational Room | $50,000
Cafe | $25,000

Second Floor Naming Sites
Library | $15,000
Scenic Sitting Area | COMMITTED

Choose your legacy by visiting 
lightofheartsvilla.org/giving/
naming-opportunities.

Spring Rain  

A poem by Sister Regina Kusnir, SC



news  

and notes

Night of Hearts Campaign Reaches Fundraising Goal
The Night of Hearts fundraising campaign launched in February 2022 to raise funds to install LED color changing 

lights around the exterior of the building. We are happy to announce the campaign was a success and the money has 

been raised! The lighting will be installed in early June. Once illuminated, the unique features of the building will 

sparkle, even in the dark. Thank you to all who shared the campaign, contributed and encouraged this idea! 
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Staff Education: Alzheimer’s Disease 
and Dementia Care Seminar
Multiple team members participated in this 

special seminar in April led by Life Enrichment 

Director Anne Messer, who is certified to train 

and teach Certified Dementia Practitioners. 

The course was open to any team member who 

wished to participate to continue to enhance the 

care provided to memory care residents. The 

seminar identifies and trains over 20 different 

modules around Alzheimer’s and dementia, 

including diagnosis, treatment, communication 

and repetitive behavior.



Olympics Week
While the Winter Olympics were 

 happening in China, they were also 

happening at Light of Hearts Villa 

throughout February. Residents 

participated in activities like 

curling, ice sliding, trivia, arts and 

crafts and more! There was even an 

opening torch ceremony and special 

closing celebration.

St. Patrick’s Day Celebration
Mint chocolate chip 

milkshakes, special green-

themed crafts and activities, 

trivia and more made the St. 

Patrick’s Day party a fun one!

Arts + Crafts
Crafting offers numerous benefits 

for older people. Being engaged in 

hands-on activities can improve 

motor skills, strengthen social 

connections, reduce stress and 

alleviate anxiety. Arts and craft time 

is a regular part of residents’ lives.  

So much creativity!

Activity Highlights
The Light of Hearts Villa 

Life Enrichment Team is 

truly some of the best 

around. Following are just 

a few activity highlights 

that have happened  

so far in 2022.
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Contact us   

Breanne Cavileer, LNHA, CDP,  

Executive Director

Breanne.Cavileer@lightofheartsvilla.org

440.232.1991 ext. 503

Admissions & Marketing

Kieran Patton, Director of Admissions &  

Community Relations  

Kieran.Patton@lightofheartsvilla.org

440.232.1991 ext. 520

Give Back

Amy Huntley, Director of  

Development & Communications  

Amy.Huntley@lightofheartsvilla.org

440.232.1991 ext. 524LIKE US ON FACEBOOK!

The Wish List is for those wishing to help in a specific way. We share our 

current needs below:

ACTIVITIES DEPARTMENT

Birthday Bash Monthly Sponsors – Six months still available to sponsor 

($300-$500)

MEMORY CARE

Art Sponsors ($500 per piece with naming opportunity to dedicate to a 

loved one or in honor of someone) 

RAFFLE & AUCTION ITEMS
Gift items that can be used for our upcoming raffles and auctions: bottles 
of wine or other spirits, tickets to sporting events, theatre productions or 
unique experiences like weekend getaways, amusement parks, and sight-
seeing trips, sporting goods and collectibles, gift certificates or cards for 
Amazon, local restaurants, entertainment venues, etc.

Contact Amy Huntley at 440.232.1991 ext. 524 or amy.huntley@
lightofheartsvilla.org to make arrangements or if you have questions. 

We are extremely appreciative of your support. Thank you!

wishlist

We frequently share resident events and photos, 

organizational news and employee recognitions!


